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May 27, 2025 

Mayor Aina DeViet 
Municipality of Middlesex Centre 
10227 llderton Road 
llderton, ON 
N0M 2A0 

Dear Mayor DeViet, 

The Long Service Recognition Awards Program of the Canadian Association of 
Municipal Administrators (GAMA) is dedicated to honoring and celebrating the 
dedication of our members to public service and municipal management, a 
cornerstone priority for our Association. These awards are based on the 
duration of full-time, paid employment in municipal government, specifically in 
management roles such as Chief Administrative Officer or those reporting 
directly to them. Recognition is granted at the ten-year mark and subsequently 
in five-year intervals. 

This year, it is our privilege to acknowledge the commitment of your Chief 
Administrative Officer, Michael Di Lullo, for his remarkable twenty years of 
service in municipal government management roles. Michael's dedication to his 
role has undoubtedly contributed to the advancement of your municipality, and 
we are pleased to recognize his achievements. His recognition pin was 
presented to him at the GAMA Long Service Awards Luncheon held at the 
Annual Conference in Mont-Tremblant on May 27, 2025. 

We invite you to assist us in recognizing Michael for this milestone, perhaps 
through a special presentation at Council, in acknowledgement of his continued 
support of the municipal profession. 

In closing, we wish to express our heartfelt appreciation to your Council for their 
unwavering support of Michael as a valued member of GAMA. 

Sincerely, 

!ft 
I 

Tony Kulbisky 
GAMA President 

cc Michael Di Lullo, Chief Administrative Officer 


